
 
 

Public Works Contract #: RFP 2025-05 

REPLACEMENT OF BRIDGE #17 – MILLER ROAD 

DATE: September 8th , 2025 
 

ADDENDUM #3 - FINAL 
 

This addendum will become part of the Public Works Contract #: RFP 2025- 
05 

 
 
Questions Received 
 
Q1. It has been brought to our attention that there is a discrepancy on the rock 
socket length of the piles for the new abutments. The section shows 0.5m whereas 
#5 under the additional general structural notes says 1.8m. Could you please kindly 
confirm which is correct. 
 
R1 The rock socket should be 1.8 m deep.  
 
 

(A signed copy of this addendum must be included in Tender submission.) 
 
 

I /WE hereby acknowledge receipt of this addendum. 
 
 
 
 
 

(Signature of Contractor) (Company Name) 
 
 

PLEASE SIGN AND INSERT WITH TENDER SUBMISSION 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P a g e 1 | 1 


